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Dear Planning Inspectorate

I am deeply concerned about the future of Stonehenge as a World Heritage Site.

I am sure that the extra cost of extending the proposed tunnel would be far exceeded by the loss of local income
from the tourist industry if the status of World heritage Site were to be with drawn.

Yours sincerely

Isabel Cameron




